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Election Registration Deadline is October 15 

(Astoria, OR) — The deadline to register to vote in the November 5, 2024, General 

Election is Tuesday, October 15. 

“Registering to vote is quick and easy,” said Tracie Krevanko, County Clerk. “You can sign 

up online or complete a registration card and send it by mail. Just make sure your card 

is postmarked by October 15 to be accepted.” 

Voter registration cards are available from the Clatsop County Clerk and Elections Office, 

820 Exchange St., Astoria, local post offices, public libraries and Department of Motor 

Vehicles offices. Cards can also be downloaded from the Oregon Secretary of State 

website and printed. 

Voters who are already registered must update their registration if they have: 

• Moved or changed their mailing address 

• Changed their name 

• Wish to change their party affiliation 

You can find out your current registration status by going to the Oregon Secretary of 

State’s “My Vote” webpage. 

Ballots will be mailed to registered voters on October 16.  

 

More information on voter registration at clatsopcounty.gov. 
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